
Regent’s International School Bangkok will
be reopening from 1 to 14 July.

Regent’s International School Bangkok will be reopening for an “Intensive Extra Tutorial Course”
from 1 to 14 July for our own students. Also, there will be extra courses at the Yamaha Music School
at Regent’s, a Football Intensive Camp by Premier League Football Academy and a Swimming
Summer Camp by Bangkok Aquatics.

The school has put in a number of measures to prevent infection. These include:
• Screening points and temperature checks by Thermo Scan
• Hygiene prevention methods
• Masks or face-shields to be worn at all time in public areas and in lessons
• New foot-operated sinks
• Frequent cleaning of surfaces
• Social distancing in classes and canteen
• Social distancing markers placed in key areas
• Any children whose temperature is found to be over 37.5 degrees or had a cough, school staff will
inform parents to bring them back home immediately.
• Intensive Extra Tutorial Course
o Early Years: 8.30 – 11.00 a.m. and 12.00 – 14.30 p.m.
o Primary: 9.00 – 11.30 a.m. and 12.30 – 15.00 p.m.
o Secondary: 9.00 – 14.30 p.m.
• Limitation number of students in the Yamaha Music School
• For Football class, no groups larger than 8 trainees per coach
• For Swimming class, no groups larger than 8 trainees per coach

Click here to view the video.
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